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When children read any book for 20 minutes, they can color in a square on the choice board
provided. The activities listed in each square are merely fun suggestions to help encourage
summer reading. Send your child's completed choice board with an adult signature during
the first week of school for your student to receive a prize. Please know that we recognize

reading to your child is essential and it counts toward summer reading.
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SURMIER RELDING

Reading just 4-5 books
over the summer can
prevent a decline in
reading skills.

Children are more likely
to read books they pick
themselves.

Most children say they
enjoy reading in the
summer.

When children see
family members reading,
they tend to read more
often.

Children who read in
a their free time improve
\' in comprehension,
vocabulary, and fluency.

Having interesting books
nearby increases the
chances that a child will
choose one to read.
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